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Statement of Celest Benn  

 
I notified high level Gilroy Unified School District (GUSD) officials as soon I 

learned that my daughter had been victimized by receiving sexual texts from Mr. 
Le, her teacher at Gilroy High School 

 
Sadly, they appeared to ignore my report and allowed Mr. Le to remain as a 

teacher and in positions of authority at Gilroy High School with access to children. 
 

When any parent entrusts a child to a school, the last thing a parent would 
expect would be for the school district to ignore a warning that a teacher posed a 
danger to children. 
 

This has to change.   
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